
 

 

 

 

Date:  September 9, 2020 
 

To:  Chief School Administrators 
 

Route to:  School Business Administrators 
 

From:  Allen Dupree, Director 
  Office of School Finance 
 

Deadline:  November 9, 2020 

 
Report of Nonpublic Auxiliary and Handicapped Services for 2021-22 Funding 

 
The Report of Nonpublic Auxiliary and Handicapped Services will be available online on the New Jersey 
Department of Education’s (NJDOE) Homeroom webpage on or about September 15, 2020. The online report 
must be submitted by November 9, 2020. 
 
Information contained in this report will be the basis on which the NJDOE will request 2021-2022 state aid for 
Chapter 192 and Chapter 193 services. Districts that do not complete and finalize this report online by the 
November 9, 2020 deadline will not receive initial funding for Chapter 192 and Chapter 193 services for the 2021-
2022 school year. 
 
Please send fiscal questions to Chapters@doe.nj.gov. 
 
Please send any questions about services related to Chapter 192 or Chapter 193 to Nonpublic@doe.nj.gov.  
 
 
 
c:  Members, State Board of Education 
     Kevin Dehmer, Interim Commissioner of Education 
     NJDOE Staff  
     Statewide Parent Advocacy Network 
     Garden State Coalition of Schools 
     NJ LEE Group 
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